
 

 

Public Notice 

**Date Change** 

Pursuant to the Workforce Innovation Act, notice is hereby given for the following upcoming meeting. The purpose 
of these meetings is to discuss issues relevant to Tennessee’s Workforce Development System. These meetings 

are open to the public.  

https://greatermemworkforce.com/public-notices/  

Topic: Greater Memphis Workforce Development Board RFP Selection Session  

The Greater Memphis Workforce Development Board (GMWDB) will hold a Special Meeting to discuss 
and vote on the RFP recommendations. 

 

The Greater Memphis Workforce Development Board contracted with TPMA to lead the procurement 
process for the following: One-Stop Operator, WIOA Title I Adult & Dislocated Worker and Youth 

Workforce Development Services. www.tpma-inc.com.  TPMA serves as a separate and independent 
outside entity to conduct the competition for providers. TPMA has reviewed and evaluated all submitted 

proposals on a scale coordinated and agreed upon by the GMWDB with guidance from the Tennessee 
Department of Labor and Workforce Development. Based on its evaluation, TPMA has submitted its 

selections, a description of the selection process, and scoring justification to the Boards for approval. 

 

Voting to approve the recommendations of service providers for FY24-FY25 will take  

Time: Aug 23, 2024, 08:30 AM Central Time (US and Canada).   

This meeting will be conducted virtually.   

 

Any persons, including those with disabilities, who wish to participate in these proceedings should 
contact Ileanette Rosado-Wilson to obtain the meeting link.  

Irosado-wilson@Memphischamber.com  

 

This project is funded under a Grant Contact with the State of Tennessee.  
EOE. Auxiliary aids & services are available upon request. T DD# 7-1-1 Title VI disclaimer 
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